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Dear Parents
The school will break for Summer Vacation from May 21, 2017 and reopen on July 3, 2017.

Office

Office will remain open from 8.30 a.m. to 2.00 noon except government holidays. Parents are
requested to clear the fee dues of their ward if nay.

Stationary Shop

Stationary Shop will be open till 31* May from 9.00 a.m. to 12.00 Noon and will reopen on
June 21,2017 with the same timings.

Holidays Homework

It is available on the school website www.davpskherakhurd.com . Parents can download it from

there and is case of any help you can contact the office. Parents are expected to go through
the entire home-work and give quality to their wards to do with the home —work.

The students of classes IX and X can access the curriculum details recently issued by CBSE for
the forthcoming session on the school website : www.davpskherakhurd.com.

Please join hands with us to promote the habit of healthy eating, healthy reading for staying
fit, and making our children a sensible citizen of future India.
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